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TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

Kensington Town Hall 

95 Amesbury Road 

Kensington, NH 03833 

MONDAY  

May 4, 2023 

Meeting Minutes 

      10:00am 

 

In Attendance:  Joseph Pace and Robert Gustafson 

 

J. Pace called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. 

The board reviewed the spreadsheet on the costs per mowing with each vendor. 

It was broken out to stated what each mowing would cost and how many mows are estimated for the 

season.  Comparing the companies this way the following are the totals reviewed by the board. 

Yearly costs for mowing and clean up: 

• York River Landscaping   $14,520 

• Terrific Landscaping  $15,080 

• 100 Acre Mowing  $29,750 

• ASAP Landscaping  $50,600 

• Arch’s Landscaping LLC  $27,750 

The board discussed the costs for each contract and voted to go with York River Landscaping. 

B. Gustafson made a motion to award the bid to York River Landscaping, seconded by J. Pace, both in 

favor. 

 

The board recessed at 10:30. 

 

The board resumed public session at 11:15am. 

Chief Cain discussed the lease for the cruisers and that there are two ready for delivery but the lease 

agreement might not be with the same agent as before.  The board will be kept up to date on the 

progress of the lease agreement and delivery of the vehicles. 

 

The discussion of the Memorial Day activities were discussed with Chief True and Chief Cain. 

At 11:15am Principal Becky Ruel joined the conversation.   

All agreed that they liked having the ceremony with the school and the town.  They discussed the 

sequence of events for the day and agreed that having a parent volunteer to organize the day would be 

a great idea.  They will keep discussing the various aspects of the day. 

 

B. Gustafson motioned to close the meeting at 11:41pm seconded by J. Pace, both in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathleen T Felch 


